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Dear parents / carers: Thank you for all the messages and emails about our website film 
saying hello to the children. If you have not seen it yet it is on the Home Page and please do 
share with your child.  
Also this week teachers called every family to talk to the children and check in on their welfare 
and wellbeing and basically to say we miss you all. School is not the same. We have now managed 
to contact 94% of all children and some people are either abroad or rarely answer in normal 
times. So a great response. 
Lots of talk about school reopening, we shall wait and see. Measured classrooms and playgrounds 
this week. Most classes can take 9 children on current guidelines and around 25 in the dining hall 
and 30 or so in the playgrounds. Just saying…. enjoy VE Day tomorrow we celebrated and socialy 
distanced today. Enjoy the Bank Holiday and 75 years since VE day.

and finally ….….  busy week with still loads to do in school. Mr Vitali our Chair no change but stable on a  
ventilator in the Homerton, continue praying please. Enjoy May VE Day 75th with your family.

Pics of the day … VE Day tea party with cake, fresh fruits and sunshine. Our beautiful trees. Lily’s 
artwork completed this week and on display. Mr James looking for a Vera Lynn / Glenn Miller playlist.


